
VLC now has a face book page! Follow and Like us at 
https://www.facebook.com/Thevillagelearningcenter. We will post upcoming events and 

reminders. 
 

Photo Release form 

The Village Learning Center 

 

Child’s Name: ___________________________________________ 

The Village Learning Center has my permission to use my child’s photograph publically. 
Pictures will be taken during daycare hours of normal day to day activities and/or of special 
events on different occasions such as birthdays, holidays, field trips,  

• I understand pictures will be taken of the children at play. We use these for many things 
including but not limited to: sharing with parents, memories, sharing with families, 
posting on bulletin boards/walls to generate a feeling and sense of belonging, arts and 
craft projects.  

• I understand that the images may be used in newsletters, print publications, websites, and 
social media (facebook page). (When names are added only first names will be used.) 

•  I understand that I will not be paid or compensated for the use of the pictures. 
•  I understand these photos will not be sold or distributed without my knowledge or 

permission. 
• I understand I have the right to request, in writing, to have a photo removed from the 

website or facebook. 

Please mark the appropriate box 

  I give permission                   I do not give permission   

To Village Learning Center to take or have photos taken of my child if the occasion should 
arise. 

  I give permission                   I do not give permission   

For my child to be videotaped should the occasion arise. 

 

Signature of Parent/guardian ________________________ 

Printed parent’s name ______________________________ Date___________ 

https://www.facebook.com/Thevillagelearningcenter

